Kelly Perkins

Subject: Posting Notices for 603 Elizabeth Street and 222 Duval Street

From: FMH HVAC [mailto:fmhbuilders@yahoo.com]

Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2016 9:50 AM

To: Kelly Perkins <kperkins@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Frank Herrada <fherrada@historictours.com>; Inc FMH Builders
<fmhbuilders@yahoo.com>

Cc: mercy@fmhbuilders.com

Subject: Re: Posting Notices for 603 Elizabeth Street and 222 Duval Street

Good morning Kelly,

The owners for 603 are not available. They had a passing in the family and are not available unfortunately.
Please put this on next meeting.

Thank you,

Mercy
Fmh Builders

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone




